
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-357 
Date: October 29, 2021 

SUBJECT: New Zealand Part of the Hague Convention 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 
 

The Policy Unit would like to advise staff that child support cases may processed with New Zealand under the Hague Child Support 
Convention effective November 1, 2021. The contact information for the New Zealand Central Authority is below: 
 
Inland Revenue 
Child Support Hague Convention 
PO Box 39010 
Wellington Mail Centre 
Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 
 
+64 9 984 2537 (8am to 5pm NZ time) 
 
nzcsca@ird.govt.nz 
 
https://www.ird.govt.nz/child-support 
 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing  mail 
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